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® 5155 VENTURE PARKWAY
PACE REDDING, CA 96002

ENGINEERING (530) 244-0202

RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD

March 10, 2025

3073.01

John Friedenbach

Humboldt Bay Municipal Water District
828 Seventh Street

Eureka, CA 95501
friedenbach@hbmwd.com

Dear John,

Subject: RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD
TRF Generator Project

The bid opening for the subject project was held on March 5, 2025. PACE Engineering, Inc. (PACE)
has reviewed the bids received, and enclosed is the Bid Summary, which is certified to be a
complete and correct tabulation of the bids received.

The low bidder on the project was Wahlund Construction, Inc. with a total bid amount of
$1,193,600. PACE has examined the low bidder’s proposal and finds it to be correct and
acceptable. Therefore, it is recommended that Humboldt Bay Municipal Water District award
the Contract to Wahlund Construction, Inc.

Sincerely,

Bryan Gentles
Associate Engineer

Enclosure
¢: Michiko Mares, Humboldt Bay Municipal Water District, gm@hbmwd.com
Tony Bowser, PACE Engineering, Inc., tbowser@paceengineering.us
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